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BROCKHOLT, NEWLANDS, NEWLANDS, HAYWARDS HEATH, RH17 6JA

| Objection

As a resident of Balcombe that has experienced the disruption caused by the activity at the drilling site,
I wholly object to the application. As a parent with children at the School that would see huge
articulated vehicles carrying toxic fluids pass within a few metres of the edge of the building is
dangerous and could have a significant impact on the children's health. In the middle of a pandemic
where air quality is paramount and the population vulnerable to airborne particulates, the introduction
of flaring on the edge of the village in line of prevailing winds is not acceptable. The water table is
under strain as it is due to a long dry summer and the irresponsible addition of chemicals underground
risks contaminating our water not to mention the damage to the wildlife in an area of outstanding
natural beauty. This activity will scar the landscape aesthetically and environmentally. I note that
Angus do not any level of insurance against any major accident or spillage and do not appear to be
concerned about the impact that any tragedy like this may have. The residents, parish council and
district councils have overwhelmingly rejected these applications, why are we still entertaining the
notion of allowing this application to be aired yet again. We are seeing the awful impact of climate
change on our environment, surely we can't consider fossil fuel extraction in this most intrusive way to
be acceptable? This application has no social licence in this community and should not be granted. This
company has proven themselves to be unreliable, devious and untruthful in other areas that they have
exploited.

21/09/2020 22:50:01



